
 

  
June 22, 2017 
 
 
Jim DeChant 
V.P. Technology 
News-Press & Gazette Broadcasting 
Phone: 541-480-5464, Fax: 541-617-6252 
Address: 62990 O.B. Riley Road, Bend, OR 97701 
email: jim.dechant@npgco.com 
 
 
 
Subject: KFXO- Repack Project Budgetary Proposal  

 

 
Mr. Dechant, 

 
Wireless Infrastructure Services is pleased to provide this proposal for your review.  

Scope of work- 
 

 Coordinate and schedule installation crew 
 Assist with the design, planning and engineering phases of the project 
 Coordinate shipping, storage and delivery of all equipment 
 Replace existing CH45/39 combiner/filter with new CH 15/45 combiner/filter system 
 Sweep existing transmission line and antenna 

 
Budgetary total         $42,700.00 
 
 
Qualifications- 
 

 This is a budgetary proposal; final costs will be calculated during the “true up” and final invoicing 
 This proposal does not include out of scope work, additional work requested by the customer, additional 

work or changes required due to engineering/design changes, weather delays, equipment delays, cutover 
delays, other work not associated with or approved under the “Repack” agreement and any other unknowns 

 For breakdown of tasks in relation to form 399 please reference budget spreadsheet “KFXO Repack budget 
worksheet - WIS” 

 
Payment Terms- 
50% deposit to engage 
30% due when physical installation/de-installation begins 
20% due after cutover (Note- this will be the final billing and will be based on actual costs as a true-up) NET 30 
 
 
Wireless Infrastructure Services appreciates the opportunity to bid on this project and looks forward to working with you.  Please 
contact me directly with any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Travis Donahue 
president 
Wireless Infrastructure Services 
1837 California Avenue 
Corona, CA 92881 
(951) 371-4900 office 
(951) 371-4900 fax 
(714) 397-1910 mobile 
tdonahue@wis-jtd.com 


